
 
 

Your response 
 

Question Your response 
Question 1: Do you agree with our proposals 
to change the in-band power limits contained 
in the Spectrum Access 800 MHz licence and 
Ofcom’s assessment of the risk of 
interference? If you disagree, please provide 
details. 

Confidential? – Y / N 
 

3UK agrees. As 3UK explained in its formal 
licence variation request (submitted 
November 2020), and Ofcom rightly also 
acknowledges in this consultation, the use of 
the adjacent 700 MHz has changed from 
Digital Terrestrial Television (DTT) to another 
mobile service. It is therefore it is no longer 
necessary to retain restrictions that were 
imposed to protect DTT when it was in the 700 
MHz band. 3UK refers to its formal licence 
variation request to demonstrate the benefits 
to end-users of Ofcom’s proposals. 

Question 2: Do you agree with our proposals 
to require licensees to have in place a 
mitigation scheme to resolve any DTT issues 
should they occur? If not, please provide 
details. 

Confidential? – Y / N 
 

As Ofcom points out, “DTT services now 
operate below 694 MHz and there is a 
significant frequency separation from mobile 
services operating in the 800 MHz band” (see 
paragraph 3.17 of the consultation). 3UK also 
agrees with Ofcom that the risk of 
interference to DTT equipment as a result of 
changes to the in-band power limit is small. At 
the same time, 3UK is happy to have a scheme 
in place to provide advice and assistance to 
viewers in the very unlikely event DTT viewers 
suffer undue interference, as per Ofcom’s 
proposal. 3UK understand this view is shared 
by the other 800 MHz licensees. 

Question 3: Do you agree with the proposals 
to relax the out-of-band emission limits? If you 
disagree, please provide details. 

Confidential? – Y / N 
 

3UK agrees with the proposals to relax the 
out-of-band emission limits. 



Question 4: Do you agree with the proposals 
to reintroduce the transitional out-of-band 
and out-of-block emission limits? If you 
disagree, please provide details. 

Confidential? – Y / N 

3UK is fine to accept the reintroduction of the 
transitional out-of-band and out-of-block 
emission limits. 

Question 5: Do you have any further 
comments on the technical assessment carried 
out by Ofcom in Annex 1 of this document. 

Confidential? – Y / N 

3UK has no further comments. 

Question 6: Do you agree with Ofcom’s 
assessment on whether to change the 
emissions limits of the Spectrum Access 800 
MHz licences? If you disagree, please provide 
further information. 

Confidential? – Y / N 

3UK has no comments on Ofcom’s assessment 
on whether to change the emissions limits of 
the Spectrum Access 800 MHz licences. 
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